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January 8, 2010

The Corporation of the Town of Markham
101 Town Centre Blvd.

Markham, ON

L3R 9W3

Attention: Kimberley Kitteringham, Town Clerk
Dear Ms. Kitteringham:

RE: Markham Stouffville Hospital Expansion/Renovation Project
9" Line Truck Traffic

We wish to formally make a presentation to Part A, Development Services
Committee on January 19, 2010 to address an issue that has been raised through
the Cornell Advisory Group.

A request has been made that Markham Stouffville Hospital (MSH) consider
restricting use of all MSH related construction trucks from using 9" Line.

We have retained BA Group, a well recognized traffic impact consultant to prepare
a presentation to address the appropriateness of using 9" Line, to identify
alternative routes that could be used, to assess the alternate community impacts
and environmental and cost impacts associated with such alternative routes.

Yours very truly,

f*’/jj,w/?ﬂ Wl ler—

ﬁw

Brian McGregor Cosburn
Vice President, Redevelopment

Cc Janet Beed, Markham Stouffville Hospital
Marg Wouters, Town of Markham
Jim Baird, Town of Markham

381 Church St. P.O. Box 1800
Markham, Ontario. L3P 7P3
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